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Hi there,

| would like to know what the Charter Board has planned for centralized trash collection in Charles
County. Our property taxes increase every year and we're left to find an uncontrolled trash collection
company, while other neighboring counties have it included in their taxes and the county government
controls it.

Thanks,

L Wood
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